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Clock in Hiawatha clock building fixed
(KNZA)--The clock in the Hiawatha clock tower building is working again.

Interim City Administrator Larry Paine said the motor failed several months ago.

Paine said city Water and Light Superintendent Brad Scott was able to get the
motor rewound and installed Monday.

The Clock Tower building, which is on the National Register of Historic Places,
was built in 1892.

The building currently serves as city hall.
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